

BYRNE CREEK COMMUNITY SCHOOL

STUDENT BULLETIN

WEDNESDAY

JANUARY 30, 2019

DAY 2

SUCCESS

Just a reminder that SUCCESS has already started....if you need help with homework, reading or just need some space to do you work, please come to the library after school every day from Monday to Thursdays! Looking forward to seeing you!

AP PROGRAMS

Any student's interest in learning about the Advanced Placement program and AP courses offered at Byrne Creek, you are invited to attend a short information session on Jan 31 @7pm in the CFD.

GRADE 9's

All grade 9' need to return their signed copy of the immunization form ASAP. The immunizations will take place on February 19th

ATTENTION ALL MENTORS

Mandatory mentors' meeting on Monday Feb. 4th, at the start of lunch in B106. If you are unable to attend, please see Mr. Davies. Just a reminder to all students that Tutorial starts up again next Wednesday Feb 6th. All grade 8's and 9's are expected to be in tutorial classes.

GSA-DIVERSITY DANCE

GSA members and anyone interested in organizing Burnabys district wide diversity dance are invited to a meeting tomorrow at lunch in C106(Ms. Moulins room) There will still be a GSA meeting on Friday, new members are always encouraged to come!

MATH CONTEST

All students in grades 9, 10 and 11 wanting to write a Waterloo math contest (Cayley, Fermat, Pascal). Please sign up with Mr. Kraemer A207 by Feb 4th.

PHOTO DAY

This Friday February 1st will be photo day for all new Semester 2 students and new International students. Please listen for photo instructions on Friday morning.

REPORT CARDS

Report cards will be available on My Education on Friday February 1, 2019. You must know your My Education password. If you need help please come by the office.